
 
      

 

 

Victoria Street         Chadderton         Oldham     OL9 0BY 
  Telephone: 0161 770 3137 

info@burnleybrow.oldham.sch.uk 

www.burnleybrow.co.uk 

   Headteacher: Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith BA, MA, PGCE 

11th June 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers,           
 
A polite reminder that school will be closed on Monday 17th June 2024. 
 
School re-opens on Tuesday 18th June 2024. 
 
We hope you have a wonderful Eid to those celebrating.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
H. Atkinson-Smith  

Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith  
Headteacher 

If you require assistance or an alternative format for this letter, please contact the office who will be able to help.              
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